
From: Randy Newberg
To: Bird, Rob
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Recommendation for Bina Peters for Associate Water Judge
Date: Friday, January 3, 2025 9:56:03 AM

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing to express my support for Bina Peters as Associate Water Judge at the Montana
Water Court. I have worked with Bina in many instances as she helped my CPA clients
with difficult and complex water rights representation and adjudication. In all instances my
clients benefitted from Bina's expertise and understanding of Montana water law.

I strongly recommend Bina for this Judge position. Her knowledge and experience makes her
well qualified for this very important role. As an attorney in private practice that specializes in
water rights and water law, Bina has represented a variety of water rights owners providing
her a depth of experience that is hard to find.

My contact information is below. If I can provide you with any further information to support
Bina Peters' qualifications for Associate Water Judge, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Randy Newberg

Randy Newberg, CPA

6341 Johnson Road

Bozeman, MT  59718

Ph: 406.570.4399
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